
BARNBY MOOR PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY 14TH JANUARY 2020 

AT 7PM IN BARNBY MOOR VILLAGE HALL. 

 

Present. Mr. C. Fraser ( chair ), Mr. S. Pashley, Mr. M. Ing, Mrs. L. 

Ing, Mrs J. Childs & Mr. M. Quigley NCC 

117 Apologies for absence. 

Mr. R. Boeuf 

118. Declarations of interest. 

There were no declarations. 

119. Village Hall 

Mr. Fraser to contact Nik Smith for him to complete the painting of 

the hall for which he has already given an estimate. 

The council decided that we should get an estimate to build two 

cupboards for storage either side of the doors into the kitchen and 

storeroom. 

120.Question time. 

No members of the public were present. 

121.Adoption of minutes of the previous meeting. 

It was proposed by Mr. Ing and seconded by Mr. Pashley that the 

minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 10th December 2019 be 

accepted. All were in agreement. 

122. Matters arising. 



Information has been received that the original public footpath from 

Old London Road to Bilby Lane has been ploughed up in places. NCC 

to be contacted to verify if the new path to the crematorium has 

been adopted. 

The crematorium to be contacted regarding the bright lights at night. 

We have sent an e-mail to Flyball regarding one of the spectators 

who screams when the dogs are performing, no reply as yet. 

an e-mail was also sent to the last caravans club about the state of 

the playing field when they left on their last visit.   

Mr. Fraser & Mr. Pashley to make enquiries with the hunt to see if we 

can borrow their roller to see if we can flatten the grass area in the 

playing field and at the rear of the hall. 

Mr. Boeuf to be contacted regarding an update for Little Grange 

Farm. 

We agreed to get new defibrillator pads for the machine held at Ye 

Olde Bell at a cost of £82.80. As this is a joint purchase between The 

Bell & the Parish Council. The Parish Council will pay for the new pads 

this time and the hotel will be asked to pay the next time. Mrs. Childs 

will contact the hotel regarding this. 

123. Planning matters. 

There were no planning matters. 

124. Highways. 

The problem with the grass verge outside Milestone Court is still in 

the hands of N.C.C. legal department. 

Complaints have been made to the council about residents putting 

their bins out and blocking the footpath. A message will be sent to all 



regarding this. 

125. Correspondence. 

Mrs. Childs & Mr. Ing would like a copy of the e-mail regarding loose 

dogs on the main road near Old London Road. MR. Fraser will 

forward what he has on this subject. 

We have received the renewal subscription form from C.P.R.E. this is 

£36.00 for the year. After a discussion it was decided not to renew it 

for the time being. 

126. Financial statement for December 2019. 

Current account at end of December 2019  £2409.88 

Nottingham Building Society at 31st December 2019.   

        £5551.25 

Accounts to pay for December 2019 

Bassetlaw D.C. Village Hall rates.     £13.00 

Village Hall gas.        £133.14 

Village Hall electric.       £46.67 

Water Plus (Severn Trent)      £4.99 

Wave (Water Plus)       £0.00 

Joy Ford hall cleaning for December.    £20.00 

The White Hart Retford Ltd.        

       £19.132.80 

£10.000.00 from Nottingham Building Society. 

£9.132.80 from Nat West current account. 



N. Smith October grass cutting     £300.00 

Clerk's salary & expenses for Oct, Nov & Dec   £416.27 

Salary £250.32. Expenses £165.95 petrol,music evening & V.H. items. 

Mr. Ing paint for V.H.       £19.34 

Defib4life new pads for defibrillator    £82.80 

Total expenditure for December  2019.  £20.169.01  

Receipts for December 2019. 

Line dancing.         £36.00 

Fly ball.         £0.00 

Total receipts for December 2019 

            £36.00 

127. Village matters. 

Enquiries to be made with the new M.P. to see if he would be willing 

to hold a surgery in the village hall or attend the Annual Parish 

Meeting 

Mr. Pashley & Mr. Fraser to see if we can borrow the hunts heavy 

roller to try and sort out the rough ground in the playing field and at 

the rear of the hall. 

As the Parish Council has spent a lot of money recently and our funds 

are getting short it was agreed that the Clerk contact Mrs. Ford 

stating her services are no longer required and we will be doing the 

cleaning ourselves. 

Mr. Fraser to contact the police regarding speed gun training. 

Mrs. Childs to arrange for defibrillator training. 



Mr. Fraser to check up on the L.I.S. fund from N.C.C. 

Mr. Pashley to contact Simon regarding updating the village web site. 

Mr. Fraser has been sending Agendas & Minutes but the last update 

was in 2018. 

  

128.Date of the next meeting. 

Tuesday 11th February 2020 

Chair...............................................Date.............................. 

 


